
New National Lung Cancer Screening 
Program - launching in July 2025
The new NLCSP is a screening program using low dose computed tomography scans to look 
for lung cancer in high-risk people without any symptoms. 

It aims to find lung cancer early and reduce deaths from lung cancer. Screening services will 
begin for eligible people from July 2025.

More information National Lung Cancer Screening Program | Australian Government 
Department of Health and Aged Care

Please ensure you are signed up to PM email network and GP & Practice 
News, so you don’t miss out on these opportunities or further updates. 

https://www.health.gov.au/our-work/nlcsp
https://www.health.gov.au/our-work/nlcsp
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